
 

  

 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for the Home Education Community Resource Service Expansion in the 

fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is DeKalb Christian Home 

Educators, Inc., located at 778 Deer Lake Trail, Stone Mountain, GA 30038. The funding would be 

used to make home education accessible to marginalized and financially needy families. Thus, 

alleviating some financial stress on our stretched governmental systems, including the local 

school system. This grant will fund an increased program capacity. Therefore, families will have 

free or low-cost access to STEM, experiential learning programs and curriculum, trained 

teachers, and support services, but many Black, Indigenous, & People of Color (BIPOC) parents 

desire to nurture their students' minds and spirits with a worldview that uses literature, 

science, math, and history to provide positive images that accurately represent themselves. 

BIPOC families opt for home education in the US due to institutionalized racism, culturally 

insensitive curriculum, and implicit bias that marginalizes intellect. Thus, we endeavor to 

support a family culture of love, grace, and mercy to give parents confidence and tool to create 

a nurturing homeschooling environment. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has 

any financial interest in this project.  

Sincerely,  

 

Member of Congress 

 


